
6840000 NETWORK DEVICES 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Katie King 
(386) 943-5333 

katie.king@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (12-20-19, Industry) 
Comments D5 TSMO: 684-1.1 - Can we update the standard from 100 megabits per second to 1 
GB per second? 684-3.2.1 - All of the PTZ requirements language needs to be removed from the 
Digital Video Decoder section. This language would rule out Activue which most of the Districts 
already use. 
Response: 
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